
 

 

 

The Spaghetti Dinner and silent auction will 
be held Saturday, October 19th  from 4-7 pm.  
Steve, of Stephen’s Kitchen and Catering, will be 
preparing the meatballs.  Advance tickets will be 
sold in Cana Hall the two Sundays prior, and 
tickets will be available in the church office during 
regular hours beginning 10/7.  Cost is $14.00 for 
adults and $9.00 for children under 12.  Tickets at 
the door will be $15.00 and $10.00.  Take-out will 
be available.    

 

The dinner will be advertised on Facebook, our website, and in the Stroller, so 
we hope to have visitors.  Proceeds will pay for  for processing Operation 
Christmas Child shoeboxes.   Help is still needed with setup and service.  Please 
see the signup sheet outside the office or contact anyone on the Mission 
Committee (Steve & Valerie Lester, Steph Tutka, Cathy Christoforetti, Todd 
Taylor, Glenn Nordmark)  

 

Baskets are needed for the silent auction.  If you have an already-assembled 
gift basket or new items to include in a gift basket, these may be dropped off in the Narthex or in the conference 
room on the white tables.  These need to be brought in by October 12.   

Thank you for all of the school supplies brought in the past few weeks!  We are progressing well in that 
category.   Please still keep a lookout for specials.  Outside of school supplies, we need toys for all age groups.  
It’s a busy time of year - thank you for your continued support of this ministry! 

  



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Calling our Quilters:   Redstone Presbytery is looking for churches to bring one or more squares (10.5 x 10.5) 
that represent any or some of the mission areas of the church.  Each square might also have the name off the 
congregation on it as well. These squares will be combined into a quilt along with other symbols of the 
Presbytery to form a quilt that will be on display at the Presbytery and particular events.   Please contact either 
Pastor Owar, Debby Koenig - (debkoenig@wpa.net),  or the Presbytery Office - 
(secretary@redstonepresbytery.org) if you need any additional information.   Redstone is asking for finished 
squares to be turned in no later than Tuesday, September 24, 2024 at the Presbytery Meeting hosted by Pine 
Springs Camp.   We can collect any squares in the church office, then bring them to the meeting. Thank you! 


